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26th November 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
This year’s Christmas dinner for the children will be on Friday 14th December.  If your child is 
in KS2 and is not entitled to free school meals, then the price of the dinner will be £2.60, paid 
via the usual way on Parentpay. The kitchen staff need to know numbers as soon as possible 
so if your child would like a Christmas dinner, please complete the slip below and return it to 
school no later than Wed 5th December. Thank you. 
 
On this same day, we will be joining in with Christmas Jumper Day in support of the charity 
Save the Children. Children are welcome to come to school in their own clothes including 
wearing a Christmas Jumper, for a donation of £1. All funds raised will be passed onto Save 
the Children.  
 
Thank you for you continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Kohli 
 

Executive Headteacher 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Christmas Dinner 
Friday 14th December 2018 

 
I would like to order a Christmas dinner for: _____________________________________ 
 
Name of child: …………………………………………………………………..  Class:  …………………………………. 
 

Signed:  ……………………………………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer 
 

Date: …………………………………………………….. 
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